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As seen in other cities like Denver, the potential benefits of a rebate for e-bikes is 

massive. E bikes provide benefits in the form of reduced carbon emissions and are 

also beneficial in lowered transportation costs. Lower transportation costs are even 

more vital for low income households that often can't actually afford an e bike. This 

would also be great for local shops selling ebikes. Our household has one e bike and 

this incentive would allow us to buy a second further reducing our need to use a 

vehicle for trips.  


